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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 2:44 PM

To: 'Reynolds, Mark'

Subject: RE: I-90 Phase 2A WSDOT

Hi Mark, 

 

I have not received the recommendation from the Hearing Examiner.  I have a hearing with him tonight and plan on 

following up with him at that point.  Once I receive the recommendation I will forward that on to you and post it on our 

county website.  The next date I can schedule the closed record hearing is November 18
th

 at 10 am with the Board of 

County Commissioners. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
509.962.7637 
 

From: Reynolds, Mark [mailto:ReynoMR@wsdot.wa.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 2:38 PM 

To: Lindsey Ozbolt 
Subject: I-90 Phase 2A WSDOT 

 

Can I get a short status of the Kittitas County SDP process for Phase 2A?   

 

Mark Reynolds 

WSDOT, South Central Region 

Environmental Coordinator 

509.577.1929 office 

509.895.4199 cell 

 


